
 

 

7 December 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
Year 11 and Lower Sixth Government Inspector Weekend Rehearsals and 
Performance Dates 
 
 
Thank-you very much for fetching and carrying your son/daughter to rehearsals 
throughout the term. Their attendance has been very good and I really do appreciate 
how much juggling it takes to work family life around the rehearsal schedule.  
 
 
Rehearsals 
There will be 3 Sunday rehearsals and a dress rehearsal that the whole cast need to 
attend. On the Sunday rehearsals your son/daughter may not be required for the whole 
day; a more detailed schedule will be printed in the Weekly Mailing closer to the date. 
When scheduling rehearsals at the start of January I will take into account that Year 
11 will be busy revising for mocks, however there will still be evenings and Sunday 
rehearsals when they are required and they are therefore encouraged to manage their 
time wisely. On Sunday rehearsals students should be dropped off in the chapel 
carpark and should enter via the wings door using the normal day code.  
 
 
Sunday 13 January Rehearsal: 12-6pm  
Sunday 20 January Rehearsal: 12-6pm 
Sunday 27 January Technical Rehearsal and Photo Call: 10am-8pm 
Tuesday 29 January Dress Rehearsal: 4.30 - 9pm 
 
 
Performance Dates 
The performances will take place on the following dates: 
Wednesday 30 January 1: 7-9.30pm 
Thursday 31 January Performance 2: 7-9.30pm 
Friday 1 February Performance 3: 7-9.30pm 
 
 
Tickets 
Tickets will be going on sale to members of the cast on Friday 7 December. We will 
email parents a link for you to follow to purchase tickets via the online booking system 
and you will have until Friday 11 January to purchase them before they go on general 
sale. If you have questions about tickets please contact Christie Baldock 
(cbaldock@shsk.org.uk) and she will be able to help you. 
 
 
 
 



Lines 
As we enter the final few weeks of rehearsal it is very important that all cast members 
know all of their lines. Therefore I would appreciate it if you could encourage your 
son/daughter to be off script by the time we return from the Christmas holiday. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Libby Jewitt 
Acting Head of Drama 
ejewitt@shsk.org.uk 
 


